
Proposed Closure of Balfour Lane 

You may have heard about the proposed closure of Balfour Lane, as part of the redevelopment of 
the Lindfield centre. This is shown in the diagram below. 

The closure of Balfour Lane will help create a major retail space on the western side of Lindfield 
centre, including a new supermarket and more shops. 

It’s important to note that the proposed road closure will only take place once a new road is 
constructed.  

 

The Council is in the very early stages of planning for this project. No road closure will take place 
until the community has been consulted and a new Balfour Lane has been built. 

The following timeline outlines the steps in the process: 

• Community consultation on the proposed closure – December 2016 to February 2017 
• Report to Council on community consultation – March 2017 
• Road closure application submitted to Minister for Lands & Water – by June 2017 

If you have any enquiries about the proposed Balfour Lane closure please email 
dsilva@kmc.nsw.gov.au  or call Deborah Silva at Ku-ring-gai Council on 9424 0858. 

 

 

 

 


